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3GPP TSG RAN would like to thank you for your liaison requesting 3GPP starting 
work on UMTS deployment scenarios in the 900 MHz band for Europe. 
 
3GPP TSG RAN has agreed that its WG4 should provide any official documentation 
that could help ECCPT1 in its work. It was felt that Temporary document can be 
provided too but more from the participant companies directly to ECC PT1. 
 
As you might be aware the working procedure request a Work Item sheet provided by 
member companies before any work can start on any issue. This will certainly be 
reviewed in our next meeting in Athens. 
 
I shall inform you of any further progress within TSG RAN on this issue 
 
Best Regards 
 
Francois Courau 
3GPP TSG RAN Chairman 
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